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 3.2 Research Security Centre – Ash Lalani 

• The Research Office met with the Regional Advisor for the Canada 
Research Security Centre regarding how to safeguard our 
data/research.  

• Resources for data security have been shared in the September issue 
of the Research Office Newsletter.  

• Some workshops will be hosted in November regarding data security. 
More details will be shared once finalized.  
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 4.1 UFV Press update – Gillian Hatfield 
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